
From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
To: <HUO@compuserve.com> 
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2000 8:52 AM 
Subject: huo in istanbul? 
 
Never without great surprises, dear HUO, it was good to see you again in paris. 
I want next time to be istanbul, please let me know if I can get you to istanbul 
in april 01 for 3 or 4 days. If you accept, I will get the french (or the 
swiss?) and some local folks to fund it. Warmest, 
 
Vasif Kortun 
Hakim Tahsin Sok 10/1 
Emirgan Istanbul, Turkey 
tel/fax:+90.212.245.5652 
kortun@netone.com.tr 
 
 


